
 

 
 

C r e a t e T h e F u t u r e 

 

Welcome to our Open House 
 

Welcome and thank you for attending our Open House at Victoria University Secondary College.  

I invite you to read through this information pack to discover the wonderful and wide-ranging opportunities we 

provide for all students at our College.  

 

At VUSC we believe all students can succeed with effort and persistence. We teach them to have a growth mindset – 

to challenge themselves, to learn from their mistakes, to persevere and to have a positive attitude. Our teachers have 

continuous training based on recent Australian and international educational research, so that high quality instruction 

is delivered every day, in all classrooms throughout the school. 

 

This year our graduating students from 2019 are studying degrees in Biomedicine, Accounting, Law/Justice, 

Business/Marketing, Criminology, Computer Science, Engineering, Education, Science, Media, Music, Pharmacy, 

Sports Sciences and Nursing/Midwifery to name a few. Several of our past students come back to speak to our current 

students about aspiring to achieve and how to make the most of their secondary schooling to prepare them for the 

world.  

 

However our focus begins in Year 7. From day one, we will teach your child how to aspire and succeed. 
 

For information on how to enrol, please note the following timeline:  

 

Early Term 2  Parent and School Transition Information Packs will be available at your primary school. 

   This includes an Application for Year 7 Placement. 

Friday 15th May Return the completed Application for Year 7 Placement to your primary school by this date. 

Tuesday 2nd June Primary schools will submit Year 7 applications to secondary schools by this date. Secondary 

schools are not allowed to communicate the status of placement requests to parents until 

Wednesday 5th August.   

Friday 24th July Secondary schools notify primary schools in writing of accepted students. 

Wed 5th August Primary schools notify parents in writing of placement offers.  

September Our College will send information packs to families and hold a Year 7 Information Evening (date to 

be confirmed). 

Tuesday 8th Dec Year 7 Orientation Day at VUSC. 

 

Thank you for considering our College for your child. We look forward to welcoming you into our College community.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

 

Elaine Hazim 

College Principal 
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Campus 

88 Billingham Road 
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Email   victoria.university.sc@edumail.vic.gov.au 

Web www.vusc.vic.edu.au 
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